
 

Prairie Valley Bulldogs 

“Registration Round Up” Date Set 
Prairie Valley ISD will be hosting our Pre-K and new student registration on Thursday, April 11th.  Our “Registration 

Round-Up” will include registering any new or transfer PreK-12 student and campus tours from 1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.   

Those interested in having students enrolled in or transfer to Prairie Valley ISD are encouraged to attend this event any 

time between 1:00 pm. and 6:00 p.m.  If this date is not convenient for you, you may come for a tour or register your 

child at any time.  To qualify for our FREE, full day Pre-K class, your child must be 4 years of age as of September 1, 2019.   

For more information, please call the front office at 940-825-4425. 

Prairie Valley ISD provides a tradition of academic success.  Our district is a leader among the Montague County school 

districts in academic excellence, receiving multiple Academic Distinctions awarded by the Texas Education Agency.   

Beginning with our Pre-K program, your child will be provided with a strong curriculum that includes the development of 

academic, social and emotional skills to prepare them for Kindergarten.  From Pre-K through 5th grade, our elementary 

teachers are innovative and experienced.  With a student to teacher ratio of 10:1, your child will benefit from small class 

sizes led by veteran teachers. 

Our Junior High and High School classes have a ratio of 10:1, which fosters a close relationship between our experienced 

teachers and every individual student.  We offer a multitude of athletic and academic extracurricular activities, dual 

credit courses, a variety of electives, and certification opportunities through our Career and Technology Programs such 

as Microsoft Certifications and Welding.   

Some Prairie Valley ISD highlights include a significant technology update in the summer of 2017, and continuing 

through the 2018-2019 school year.  We are continually enhancing the building, with adding air conditioning to the gym, 

updating classrooms, and adding murals and new paint throughout the building.  Also, all Prairie Valley Students are 

offered Free Breakfast every morning, regardless of a student’s free or reduced status.  We provide three bus routes in 

the mornings and afternoons.  One picks up at our Town Stop, just north of Hoben Road on FM 103.   Another runs to 

Lake Estates, Oak Shores, and through Nocona Hills.  The third route runs north of school to our Spanish Fort area 

students.  

Please come and enjoy our “Registration Round Up” and activities on Thursday, April 11th.  Experience the benefit of a 

small school, family-oriented atmosphere for your child’s education.  Thank you! 

 


